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                                                                                                      25th February 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 
Year 2 visit to Roald Dahl Museum on Wednesday 26th March  

            

Year 2 will be visiting the Roald Dahl Museum. We will be participating in a work shop 

called ‘unlocking ideas’ where we will be generating ideas and exploring our creativity. 

The children will be able to transfer these skills into their own work.  

 

The cost for this trip is £15 and has been subsidised by the school.  Consent and payment 

should be made through Arbor by Wednesday 19th March. We will leave after 

registration and arrive back at school for normal pick up time.  

 

If your child requires a school packed lunch of either ham, cheese or tuna roll then 

please email the school office by Wednesday 19th March. If your child is bringing a 

packed lunch from home this needs to be nut free. Please provide a back pack for your 

child so that they can carry their lunch and water bottle in, these will be left in the lunch 

room while we are there. 

 

We would appreciate a couple of parent helpers, if any one can come please email 

the school office with your interest. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Nicholls 

 


